Stonington Housing Authority
Edythe K. Richmond Community Building

Minutes of Meeting – November 13, 2008

Attendees:
Paul Huard, Tom Reynolds, Beth Sullivan, Jean Cahill, 

James Dodd, Alex Bazydlo and Ed Haberek.
Read by Beth Sullivan – accepted seconded
The minutes for the November 13, 2008 meeting were read and motion by Tom Reynolds to accept them as read was seconded and accepted by all.

Treasure’s Report

Tom Reynolds presented the treasurer’s report, a motion by Jean Cahill to accept the report as read was seconded and accepted by all.
New Business

Office applications were reviewed; the board noted the top two and deferred them to Alex.

Paul signed off on the 2009 budget and everyone is in agreement. Alex to respond.

About 30 tenants attended the Halloween luncheon.  It was a success.

The holiday Christmas party will be Friday, December 5, 2008 at 6:00 p.m.  We still need to look for entertainment.
Christmas tea gathering will be Monday, December 18, 2008 at 2:00 p.m.
Will Alex get a Christmas bonus?  The question is has he been a good boy this year?

Elections – Jean moved and all remain the same.  Decision is ok’ed and will stay the same.

Employee evaluation – receive 3% increase.

Alex will contact builder regarding having one or two extra kitchen cabinets made for when a tenant is in need.

Schedule interviews upon Alex’s convenience.

